From: Victoria Barclay

Sent: 13 February 2022 20:13
To: Planning Planning

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION NUMBER 2021/3225/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planning Officer

I wish to object in the strongest possible terms to the proposed construction of several residential tower blocks on the SE of Hampstead Heath near Gospel Oak, known as the Murphy's Yard Development.

as student in 1965 and was fortunate to be able to return to live here ever since in 1990. Hampstead and its environs means everything to me and I have the greatest respect for the custodians of this area who are committed to maintaining its unique and historic characteristics as well as protecting the amenities – not least the wild and natural habitat on the Heath. All this cannot be put under threat by an ill conceived development which will overwhelm the openness of the Heat, restrict valuable and irreplaceable views and undermine the quality of life for existing residents. Nor does the proposal does not allow for the development of significant green public spaces to accommodate the needs to a hugely increased population

I urge you to dismiss this proposal out of hand. Yours faithfully

Victoria Barclay

